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During this academic year, the Society organised photo walk activities 

like Butterfly Photography (8th to 10th October 2024) and Bird 

Photography (16th to 17th February 2025) that gave a chance to students 

to learn photography, utilise their camera to the fullest and become 

sensitised to the world around. The society “focused” on interaction 

between experts and students in addition to enhancing peer learning in 

photography and build an environment to capture memories forever. 


